
 
 

2022 CHRISTMAS PARADE 
 

Saturday November 19, 2022 
Line Up: 8:30am 
 
All students, siblings, friends, and parents are invited to join CDA as we participate in the Concord Christmas 
Parade on Saturday, November 19th.  Line up is at 8:30 am at the DMV parking lot on Hazen Drive.  Please 
plan and arrive early, as there will be a lot of traffic as you get closer to the meeting place. We are located 
away from the other parade entries for safety reasons.  The parade begins at 9:30 am.  Saturday classes will be 
held as usual on this day. 
We will be marching from Hazen Drive (up Loudon Road) to Canterbury Road, ending at the parking lot of the 
Community Bridges.  We are unable to unload anyone from the vehicles along the parade route for safety 
reasons. 
The float is reserved for the little ones (ages 7 and under) to ride on.   All children on the float MUST be 
accompanied by an adult for supervision.  
 
All students who march MUST be picked up in the parking lot at Community Bridges.  We need a minimum of 
four parent volunteers to MARCH with our group and then wait with them at the parking lot for their pick-up.  
We appreciate all help in assisting with this part of the parade. 
All students and adults riding on the float will have the option of riding the float back to Hazen Drive for pick 
up.   
 
To present ourselves in an organized way, we are asking everyone to wear: 

• Concord Dance Academy blue jacket if you have one.  If not, any black CDA t-shirt over warm clothing 
will also be acceptable.  We have CDA black t-shirts available in the office 

• Red Santa hat 

• Black pants (yoga pants, leggings, sweatpants, hip hop pants) 

• Red stretchy gloves  
(We believe Wal-Mart and the Dollar Store sell Santa hats, and gloves.) 
 
Please note: The senior kick line will perform in front of the Judges Stand, located in front of Granite State 
Glass. 
 
We need 10 volunteers to come at 8:00 AM with staple guns to help decorate the float.  Please contact the 
Celeste in the office to volunteer (226-0200 or office@concorddanceacademy.com). 
 
This is going to be so much fun!  We hope everyone will join us! 
 


